
 
 

  June 17, 2025 
 

Re: LAST DAY OF CLASSES 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Another year has flown by and soon students will be on summer holiday…  Please take 

note that the last day of classes for all students including pre-kindergarten and 

kindergarten is Friday, June 20, 2025.  This day will be a regular day; students will be 

dismissed at the regular time.  We ask that students start clearing out their lockers and 

only keep essential items at school.  Students will no longer have access to their lockers 

past Friday, June 20, 2025.         

 

Every effort should be made for your child to attend on Friday, June 20, 2025, as they will 

be receiving the registration package for the 2025-26 school year. 

 

Please note that report cards should be available on the Mozaik Portal by the end of the 

day on Monday, June 23, 2025. 

 

On behalf of the staff of East Hill Elementary School, we would like to wish our students 

and their families a very restful and safe summer.  

 

Kind Regards, 

East Hill Administration 
                                 

 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


